
From: elias@anlegal.net 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Monday, July 19, 2021 2:36 PM 
Comments Mailbox 
[External]Future Court Operations 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Judiciary organization . Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Continuing remote operations for motions and Special Civil Part proceedings will protect the environment, reduce 
carbon emissions and reduce traffic on highways by limiting the number of cars driving to and from Courts throughout 
the State. 

Conservatively this would eliminating thousands and likely more than 10,000 car trips per month each way removing 
well over 100,000 round trips from the highways every year. 

In addition it will reduce what less fortunate residents must pay to their attorneys to travel to and from the Courthouse. 

Thank you 

Elias Abilheira, Esq 
Abilheira & Associates, P.C. 
42 East Main Street - Suite 303 
Freehold, New Jersey 07728 
Phone 732-866-1883 
Facsimile 732 - 866 - 1887 
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